
Join us for a night of fun
as our school transforms

into a movie theatre!
Feel free to bring a water

bottle, sleeping bag,
blankets, and pillows, for

comfort!

Date: Wednesday, October 19th, 2022
Time: 3:30 pm to 5:25 pm

Location: Fieldstone School Gymnasium
Grades: JK-Grade 8

Movie: Casper the Friendly Ghost (1995 | PG | 1 h 40 min)

STUDENTS MUST PURCHASE A TICKET TO ATTEND
Each ticket entitles you to 2 slices of pizza (Cheese or Pepperoni) and the
movie screening. This year, there will be a snack cart with popcorn and a
variety of snacks available for purchase before the movie screening.
Parents must pre-order snack tickets priced at $1.00. Snack tickets will be given to
students at the door. Snack tickets are non-refundable and unused tickets will be
donated to the Parents Association.

TICKETS WILL BE SOLD UNTIL Thursday, October 6, 2022.

Please bring the following items for Movie Night

€ Blanket and/or

Sleeping Bag

€ Pillow € Water Bottle

Please ensure your child is picked up no later than 5.25 pm at Door 3.
Our events run on parent power! Please support our school spirit by



encouraging your child to participate in school activities. If you wish to volunteer, please
contact fieldstoneparents@gmail.com. Thank you!

FIELDSTONE PARENTS ASSOCIATION
MOVIE NIGHT PERMISSION FORM

Please complete and return to school by Thursday, October 6, 2022.
Payment must be included (Cash or Cheque made out to Fieldstone
Parent Association).

Student’s Full Name: _____________________________________

Grade / Teacher: __________________________________________

Pizza and Movie Night Ticket $10.00
Pizza Nova Pizza (Please circle one): Cheese       or Pepperoni
Total # Tickets: 1 Subtotal $: 10.00

Snack Ticket: $1.00
Total # Tickets: ____________________ Subtotal $: __________

Total Amount Enclosed: $_____________

I give permission for my child to attend the movie night on
Wednesday, October 19th, 2022.

____________________________ _______________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

mailto:fieldstoneparents@gmail.com

